
 
 

COMUNE DI PARMA 
THE ELECTION OFFICIAL 

 
 

Dear Voter, 
 
at the next European elections, as a European Union citizen resident here, you may, instead of 
voting in your country, express your vote in this town for members of the European Parliament 
belonging to the Italian allocation of seats, by submitting the enclosed application to the Mayor of 
Parma Municipality, by 9th March 2009. 
 
The successful applicant will be included in the additional electoral roll and will receive a personal 
electoral card. 
 
The application form may be presented: 
 

• in person at DUC Front Office at L.go Torello de Strada 11/A: from Monday to Friday 
from 8,15 a.m to 5,30 p.m and on Saturdays from 8,15 p.m to 1,30 p.m., starting from 
20th February 2009; 

• by fax, sending the application to fax n. 0521.031761. In this case, it’s necessary to attach 
a photocopy of the applicant’s identity card; 

• by letter sent by recorded delivery to: Comune di Parma – Ufficio Elettorale, L.go 
Torello de Strada 11/a, 43100 Parma. In this case, it’s necessary to attach a photocopy of 
the applicant’s identity card; 

 
For further information, please consult web site www.elezioni.comune.parma.it, at section “voto dei 
cittadini comunitari”, or please contact the election official at tel. n. 0521.218637.   
 
 
Best Regards 
 

 
 

The Director of Servizi al Cittadino e alle Imprese 
Dott.ssa Flora Raffa 

 


